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"Whoever listens to a witness - becomes a witness."                                 





Nobel laureate, author and Holocaust survivor Dr. Elie Wiesel    
September 12, 2013    







       8 Tishrei 5774

Shanah Tovah, Fellow Brotherhood Members –

Here’s a unique way to kick off New Year 5774: By reserving your place now on the 2014 Friends of the March of the Living (MOTL)  Jewish Heritage Journey to Poland, Lithuania and Israel.

This one-of-a-kind trip is open to anyone 21+ and is scheduled for April 23 – May 7, 2014. The reservation deadline is October 15th and space is limited.
Of special interest: As a long-time member of the Temple Israel of Sharon Brotherhood and of our Yom Ha-Shoah Committee, I am pleased to report that the Brotherhood has approved a scholarship / subsidy of $1,500 per person for any TI Brotherhood member who wishes to participate in this life-changing experience. The funds will come from our Yom HaShoah Fund. These scholarships are limited, first come, first served. 
I am pleased to serve as co-chair of local recruitment for the 2014 Friends MOTL trip with my good friend, Sid Handler of Newton, a Vilna native, Holocaust survivor, and Boston businessman.  

The Friends of the MOTL trip coincides with the annual dramatic international program March of the Living which, I’m sure you have heard about, annually draws some 12,000 teens from across the globe on the pilgrimage from the site of Nazi death camps to modern Israel.  Since its inception in 1988, 250,000 teens  have participated in MOTL. I have gone on four prior trips as a docent. Accompanying us will be world-renowned Cantor Alberto Mizrahi of Chicago, son of a Holocaust survivor from Greece, who will be performing throughout the trip. The trip bus captain is an old friend, Mel Mann of Miami, son of Lithuanian survivors, a founder of Friends of MOTL who has led 15 previous trips for students and adults.  
The Friends of MOTL goal is to ensure the perpetuation of the March of the Living Program through the establishment and maintenance of an endowment fund to bring teens on this trip for generations to come. The non-profit Friends plans to create a $6 million Foundation.  

Imagine the excitement as you join tens of thousands of Jews walking out of Auschwitz, preparing to fly to Eretz Yisrael and celebrate Israel Independence Day in Israel a few days later! 

For more information, visit www.friendsofthemarchoftheliving.org). To discuss details, please email or call me: 617-285-8620 / ikempner@aol.com.
I strongly encourage everyone who can join me to register ASAP.  (You need to fill out an application and send a $500 deposit to hold your space.)

I look forward to traveling with you on this incredibly memorable, once-in-a-lifetime adventure.

May you be inscribed for a year of health, happiness and peace.
Irv Kempner

P.S.   For those who cannot travel for the full two weeks, the Israel portion of the itinerary is optional. Each participant will be responsible for arranging their own airfare. 
